
Table Rock Lodge #680  

May Newsletter 

From the Secretary 

Brethren, as we are beginning to see things get more active as we begin to come back to a new 

normal in our fraternity, we have recently conferred Entered Apprentice Degrees on two men. 

We have some safety protocols in place, and hopefully everyone can now feel safe attending 

and participating in lodge functions. 

We have voted on another petition for the degrees, so the lodge will be having some degree 

work going forward.  

Watch your email, if you have email, for notification of the upcoming events. 

The monthly pancake breakfast has started back up and has been successful. This event is held 

on the second Sunday of the month from 8:00 A.M. until 12:00 Noon.  

It is all you can eat for $8.00.  Where else can you get a breakfast buffet for that amount 

plus you are supporting the lodge. 

All proceeds from the breakfast, go to the lodge maintenance fund which pays the utilities and 

upkeep to the lodge. I hope you can come out and support the lodge and eat some good food. 

The crew can always use help in cooking, serving, and cleanup. 

This Thursday, May 6th, 2021 the lodge will host a fish fry for the Scottish Rite, Valley of 

Joplin, Valley Council meeting.  We will eat at 6:00 P.M. and the meeting starts at 7:00 P.M. 

The brethren have been selling tickets on a gun drawing for a Freemasons Tribute Edition, .22 

S/L/LR Henry Rifle.  We will have the drawing this Tuesday evening May 4th, 2021.  I hope you 

had the chance to purchase tickets for this fund raiser. 

Kimberling Chapter #164, Order of the Eastern Star has started meetings again after more 

than a year off due to the COVID pandemic.  If you are an Eastern Star Member, please come 

out and support the chapter. 

The Scottish Rite, Valley of Joplin will be having a one-day reunion in Joplin on Saturday June 

26th, 2021.  If you are not a member, and would like to be a member, please let myself or 

R.W.B. John Pace know and we can assist. 



The Abou Ben Adhem Shrine will be holding their semi-annual ceremonial on Saturday, June 5th, 

2021.  If you are not a Shriner and would like to become a member, please let myself or W.B. 

Rob Fuqua know and we can assist you. 

Finally, I hope each one of you and your family are well. Please keep those brethren and their 

families who are experiencing sickness, in your thoughts and prayers. 

Fraternally, 

Barry Jenkins - Secretary 

  

May Birthdays 

Johnny Bayliff May 14 

Shawn Mayr     May 21 

Kevin Collier 

Wayne Welch   May 23 

Jesse Bonner   May 25 

  

Dates to Remember 

Tuesday May 4th Practice in 2nd 

Thursday May 6th, 2021 Lodge Sponsored Fish Fry for Scottish Rite Valley Council Meeting 

Sunday May 9th, 2021 Monthly Pancake Breakfast (Mother’s Day) 

Tuesday May 11th, 2021 Stated Meeting 

Tuesday May 18th, 2021 Practice 

Tuesday May 25th, 2021 Stated Meeting 

Saturday June 26th, 2021 Scottish Rite Reunion 


